

Hello everyone,

Today's bulletin is all about beating stress and worries and actively doing things that make you happy. Although much of the information is useful during the current situation it is also going to be useful when we return to school! Stress and worrying can be part of everyday life and it is a great support for positive mental health to have strategies to help deal with life when it gets a little challenging.

Hopefully, the strategies on this week's bulletin may prove helpful. If you are having trouble reading the information on the images please 'zoom' in on them and make the images larger.

Mrs Taylor



You might want to share this one with your parents/ carers too!



Remember that you can contact the TIS team at Penrice if you need to discuss any worries or anxieties you might be feeling at this time.

You can do this by emailing me at ktaylor@penrice.org.uk